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CHICAGO - Governor JB Pritzker issued the following statement on the decision by 
Effingham County Judge Morrison on the Protect Illinois Communities Act:

“This decision is not surprising. Although disappointing, it is the initial result we’ve 
seen in many cases brought by plaintiffs whose goal is to advance ideology over public 
safety. We are well aware that this is only the first step in defending this important 



legislation. I remain confident that the courts will uphold the constitutionality of Illinois’ 
law, which aligns with the eight other states with similar laws and was written in 
collaboration with lawmakers, advocates, and legal experts.

Illinoisans have a right to feel safe in their front yards, at school, while eating at bars 
and restaurants or celebrating with their family and friends. The Protect Illinois 
Communities Act takes weapons of war and mass destruction off the street while 
allowing law-abiding gun owners to retain their collections. I look forward to the next 
steps in this case and receiving the decision this case merits.”


